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Use of the Tempo Lake bulletin boards is for residents of Tempo Lake who wish to post
information about items for sale, lost pets, and events. It is not intended for commercial ads or
editorial/political messages. Residents must be in good standing, paid to date on annual dues
and assessments, in order to use the bulletin boards.

1. Lot and phone numbers and the date of posting must be included on all postings.

2. Notices and staples/tacks/tape, etc, must be removed after 2 weeks. If the posting is for
a dated event, the posting must be removed within 2 days after the event.

3. If the event is open to the community but is not a TLGA board sponsored event, “NOT A
TLGA BOARD-SPONSORED EVENT” must be stated on the posting

4. Please be respectful of existing posts when posting. Do not overlap.

5. TLGA Board reserves the right to remove materials that do not meet the above
guidelines or are deemed inappropriate by theTLGA Board..


